
 

English 

This week the children really enjoyed 

working on direct speech. They started off 

by using comic strips and speech bubbles 

and then moved on to using speech marks 

in dialogue. We had a real focus on using a 

wide range of punctuation in the 

conversations. 

 

Maths 

We jumped back into action straight away 

this week with a focus on using formal 

methods of subtraction.  From this we also 

looked at estimating our answers and 

checking with the inverse. 

 

Topic 

This week the Year 3’s enjoyed learning 

about Archimedes, a famous Greek 

engineer and inventor . They experienced 

there very own Eureka moment when 

constructing and testing an Archimedes 

screw! 

Notices 

The children had a brilliant day on Thursday with the 

Yvonne Arnaud Youth Theatre. They took part in a variety of 

workshops involving different creative Greek activities and 

acting. Thank you for providing the children with such 

brilliant costumes!  

 

Next week is Book Week! During this week the children will 

be working in their House Groups.  As a result we are 

allowing the children to wear their House t-shirts (which 

are normally worn for P.E). Also please remember that at 

the end of the week on Friday 4th March, children can 

dress up as their favourite book character.  

 

Parents Evening is next week. If you have not done so 

already, please return your reply slips as soon as possible.  

Spellings 

Due to Book Week next week 

there will be no new spelling 

words. However, please con-

tinue to practise previous 

weeks spellings with your 

children. 

 


